
 

Dear Friend of the Montana Outdoor Hall of Fame, 

 

The best conservation stories start with a single idea. They 

develop into history with the foresight and drive of passionate 

individuals. Montana Outdoor Hall of Fame (MOHF) was the 

idea of conservationist Jim Posewitz. In 2013, his drive and 

passion brought conservation nonprofits, foundations, and 

state agencies together for the purpose of capturing the stories of and educating 

the public about our conservation heroes throughout Montana’s rich history. 

 

MOHF’s founding organizations include Montana Historical Society; Montana Fish, 

Wildlife and Parks; Montana Wildlife Federation; Montana Wilderness Association; 

Montana Trout Unlimited, and Montana’s Outdoor Legacy Foundation. These 

organizations are pleased to announce MOHF is now a 501c3 nonprofit 

organization. While the structure of the MOHF has changed, it will continue to 

function in close cooperation with the founding organizations. 

 

YOU can nominate inductees to the 2020 Montana Outdoor Hall of Fame! Do 

you know someone deserving of this honor? If so, please consider submitting a 

nomination recognizing the outstanding contributions they have made to the 

conservation of our great state. Every two years, we seek to induct a diverse group 

of individuals into the Montana Outdoor Hall of Fame. Nominees do not have to be 

living nor do they have to be a resident of Montana, as long as they have spent 

time in Montana and the impact on Montana was or is significant. 

 

Nominations are due by February 29, 2020. Visit our new website at 

mtoutdoorhalloffame.org to learn more about MOHF and submit your nomination 

online. 

 

 

https://mtoutdoorhalloffame.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=92446a2879367c67c5cb21d2b&id=f04ef639c9&e=dc098cca6c


 

 

The banquet inducting the 2020 class into the Montana Outdoor Hall of Fame will 

be held on Saturday, December 5, 2020 in Helena.   

 

Lastly, would you like to help shape MOHF into the future? Is engaging younger 

generations in Montana’s conservation legacy important to you? Are you 

passionate about Montana’s conservation history? Are you a leader who wants to 

give back to the community? If so, please consider learning more about serving on 

the MOHF Board of Directors. MOHF is looking for energetic and committed board 

members to help carry out the mission and create a vision for the future. Board 

members serve two-year terms beginning in January of each year. 

 

For more information contact Thomas Baumeister at (406) 431-4326 or 

mtoutdoorhalloffame@gmail.com 

 

We are excited about the future of the Montana Outdoor Hall of Fame, and we 

hope you’ll contribute in one or more of the ways listed above. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jim Posewitz, Founding Member 
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